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SMALL or SICK 13 David, Doreen, Joram, Josephine, Mark, Melissa, Michael, Mirabu, Nicolas, Paul, Peace, Rihana, Titus. BABIES 19 Agnes, Asina, Elizabeth, Emmanuel M, Ethan, Faith,  

Favor, Fred, Hellen, Henry, Hulia, Joan, Joseph, Joshua, Leah, Mona,  Sandra, Sharifa, Vivian. TODDLERS 37  Alibert (back for a season), Alice, Angela, Arnold, Brandon, Daphine, Deborah, Elijah,  

Elukamu, Emmanuel M, Esther, Innocent, Isaac, James, <Triplets Jasmine! Jasper! Jayson!> Jeremiah, Jesse, John, Joshua, Jovan, Kasim, Maria, Moses M, Moses O, Patience, Peter, Phiona, 
Rachael, Rebecca B, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel L, Sarah, Shamira, Sharif. New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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Pictured with the mums who had lots of contact 

 
Saying farewell to the smallest of the babies!! 

 
With Grandma.Melissa’s mother died giving birth  

 
Victoria ready for her long trip to her village home. 

 
Mumma Betty with Elizabeth after her admission. 

 
Nine of our children ready to leave for their new home. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 
   Welcome Home Ministries Africa Orphanage is 
registered to care for children from birth to 6 years 
old, with an occasional exception by Probation Dept. 
(name of the Ugandan Child protective services). 
This past month has been another of big change at 
the Home / Orphanage as our nine children who have 
been preparing for their move to a new home had a 
farewell party with cake for all the children. They are 
transitioning into their next step inlife. Please keep 
them in your prayers:- Benedict, Lydia, Mercy, Ivan, 
Emmanuel, Joseph, Noreen, Precious, Rebecca.  
   Also Victoria has made a very long journey home to 
her family in the village. It is a big adjustment for all 
these children to leave what has been their home for 
so long, so please pray for her to settle into her new 
life with all its many changes.  
It is so hard to say the goodbyes but we know that it 
is necessary for the children to move into their future 
and for us to have room for other needy children. 
   Melissa on the left is one of the little ones who 
needed care from us - her mother died in childbirth. 
The Grandmother is not able to provide the care and 
protection she needs at this time. 
  Elizabeth at bottom left was found by a Good     
Samaritan who waited with her for an hour hoping for 
a parent to come and claim her but none did. She 
then went to the Child and Family Protection in the 
Police Department and they arranged for Elizabeth to 
come to us. Please keep them all in prayer. 
   Joram came to us via a Probation Officer and a 
Social Worker who had both been involved in his 
case. His mother is mentally Ill. There is an ongoing 
search to try and find his extended family. 
       Thank you for enabling us to be your hands of 
love extended to these beautiful children in such 
need.  You are making a difference in a lot of lives!! 

Blessings from Mandy, 
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

 
Gathering with their friends for celebration cake. 

 
The nine cut the cakes in their honor together. 

 
Joram with Probation officer and Social worker 

. 

 
Congratulations to Dress a Girl for their number 
40,000th dress made by Barbara Kelly. It arrived 
today in a shipment to me, to go to Uganda on 
my next trip. Thank you for the clothes that you 
have supplied for us to use and share. 


